

LITTLE VIKINGS

"Committed To quality Education for our Children's Future"

Volume 12 Issue 9

Jan. 8, 2021

PARENT PICK-UP/ TRAFFIC ISSUES

We have been asked by the Allegan County Sheriff's Department to remind all families not to block driveways or intersections while in line for pick up at the end of the school day. If you arrive early for pick up, please park in

one of the school's parking lots until dismissal starts at 2:45.







STUDENT HALF DAYS-NOW FULL DAYS!

Mark your calendars! Originally Monday, January 18th & Friday, February 12th were student half days but now they will be Full Days!



LEFT SIDE PICTURE:

Front Row: Rozalin Thurston Aderyan VanderMoore, Easton VanBonn, Reese Williams, Josie Raab Back Row: Aubree Rampanelli, Tuesday Stevens, Averi Wellman, Jorja Wood, Brycen Rohraff, Madalynn Roesler

RIGHT SIDE PICTURE:

Front Row: Easton Coffey, Brady Adrianson

Back Row: Mia Castillo, Noah Gibson, Tabitha Burchardt

& Grace Lopez



Bittersweet Ski Club

This is your last chance to purchase ski club passes. Please turn in your form and payment by

Thursday, January 14th.

Forms are available at all school offices.

Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261.